
 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations  

House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20510 

May 23, 2025 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Attleboro Recreation Center in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the City of Attleboro, located at 77 Park St., Attleboro, MA 

02703. The funding would be used for improvements to make the Center compliant with the 

Americans for Disabilities Act, the replacement of the heating and cooling system, installation of 

an elevator for access to the third floor, and a new basketball court. The project is an appropriate 

use of taxpayer funds because the project is intended to benefit all city residents who partake in 

the many programs and activities offered by the Recreation Department, particularly the lower 

income residents and families that live in the downtown area near the Recreation Center.  

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 

authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 



Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jake Auchincloss 

Member of Congress 

 

 


